
       

   STEWARD’S REPORT 

 

Gawler  

Sunday 22nd May 2016 

  Weather Condition: OVERCAST  Track Condition: GOOD                                                           

                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Abandonment of the Meeting 

The Lure driver at inspection time reported that the Lure was losing power in a 

couple of areas of the track and therefore not operating correctly. The course 

electrician and head of industry maintenance attended Gawler. Work and tests 

continued until 7.00pm when it was reported that the problem was still not able to 

be identified. Therefore the remainder of the meeting was abandoned. 

 



 

 

 

 


